
   

  
  

Following order of Investigative Committee Chairman team of
officials from Central Office sent to Bashkiria for practical help

 

  

Following the order of Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin a
large group of officials of the central Office has been sent to Bashkortostan Investigations
Directorate. The group includes officials of main offices for criminalistics, procedure control,
organizational and inspector management and internal security.

They will provide their Bashkir colleagues with practical and methodological aid in organizing the
operation of the directorate. Besides, they will help to investigate serious and very serious crimes
that were the reason of many complaints filed by citizens with the Chairman during the reception he
held in Ufa on 23 June 2015. The progress and results of the investigations are under control of the
Central Office of the Investigative Committee.

Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin 
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